#### Sacramento City Unified School District

## **Board of Education Meeting**

#### **December 17, 2020 Public Comments**

Name:	Eduardo de Leon
Comment:	CORRECTED VERSION:
	We, the Sac City Charter Collective, which includes: Language Academy of Sacramento, Capitol Collegiate Academy, Sol Aureus College Preparatory, Yav Pem Suab Academy, Gateway Community Charters: SAVA, PS7, Sacramento High School, Growth Public Schools, and Aspire Capitol Heights Academy, would like to congratulate our current board members Christina Pritchett, Lisa Murawski, and Leticia Garcia, and our newly elected Sac City board members: Chinua Rhodes, Jamee Villa, and Lavinia Gracie Phillips. Our staff, students and families look forward to continuing to build positive relationships with each of you and the district. We look forward to inviting each of you to visit our school sites, meet our students, and learn more about the innovative and exploratory programs we offer as soon as possible. Our goal is to join you in providing equitable and innovative educational models to our Sac City student population and community. As a district, we are collectively better and stronger together. Happy holidays from our families to yours!

Speaking as:

SCUSD Independent Charter School Leader

Email

Tel:

Date/time Stamp: 12/16/2020 1:56:49 PM

# Sacramento City Unified School District Board of Education Meeting

## **December 17, 2020 Public Comments**

Name:	My name is Vocheri Thomas and I am a parent and instructor at AM Winn E-8. I want to congratulate and welcome the newly appointed board members and extend an invitation to you to disrupt and dismantle SCUSD's legacy of corruption and incompetence. There's Thomas
Comment:	

Speaking as:

Parent/Guardian

Email

Tel:

Date/time Stamp:

12/17/2020 9:57:03 AM

## Sacramento City Unified School District

## **Board of Education Meeting**

## **December 17, 2020 Public Comments**

Name:	Cydney Jaghory
Comment:	Welcome newly elected trustees. As the year draws to a close, many of us will be thinking about our resolutions for the following year. How can we be and do better in 2021? As an SCUSD parent, it is my hope that you will bring a new level of professionalism and a servant-leadership perspective to the support position you now occupy. Schools are where things happen for our children, and teachers are the ones who make that possible. It is the job of everyone working in this district to support these groups so that students can be successful. Moving into 2021, it is my hope that the culture of this district shifts to reflect this understanding. Continuing to pit families against teachers as though our interests are different is counter-productive. Wishing you all a restful, rejuvenating winter break.

Speaking as:

Parent/Guardian

Email

Tel:

Date/time Stamp:

12/17/2020 11:43:09 AM